
Everything You Need to Know for the 
First Day of School! 

Valley Park School’s First Day Arrival Plan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your student is in Pre-School:  
 

●​ Doors open at 8:55 a.m. for students and/or parents and guardians to enter the building at Entrance A in 
the back of the building (see map).  

●​ Pre-school bus students will enter the bus area. Parents/Guardians of bus students are to enter at 
Entrance A in the back of the building and wait for the bus students to arrive in the classroom. For safety 
purposes, the hallways are to be clear of visitors when bus students travel to their classrooms.   

If your student is in K/1:  
 

●​ Doors open at 8:55 a.m. for students and/or parents and guardians to enter the building and proceed to 
classrooms using K/1 Entrance at the back of the building.  

●​ Unaccompanied Drop-Off Students: Students who are not being accompanied by a parent/guardian 
to the classroom should be dropped off at the K/1 drop off entrance. Please let a staff member know 
that the student is not accompanied by an adult so that staff can ensure the student is escorted to class.  

●​ Bus Riding Students:  Bus students will enter from the bus area and will proceed to their classroom. 
Parents/Guardians of bus students are to enter at Entrance A in the back of the building and wait for the 
bus students to arrive in the classroom. For safety purposes, the hallways are to be clear of visitors when 
bus students travel to their classrooms.   

 

*Parents/guardians: Parents/guardians may park in the back parking lot behind the school (see map), on 
Mahoney Road, or in the grass in the field behind the school.  

*Parents/Guardians are welcome to stay for a few minutes as students get settled into class.​  

 

Please make sure to view our First Day Arrival Plan Map below.  
 
 



 


